“At NTJFC we hold three Players Committee Meetings each season. It is important that
we get the voices of our players to find out their ideas of what they would like to see
happening in the club. Representatives from each team attend to contribute feedback,
learn more about the club, discuss important issues such as mental health and offer

acts of gratitude to our sponsors and supporters of the club on behalf of all players.”



